
IADMFR London 2025: Information for Poster Displays 

 

Dear All, 

 

We wish to say a huge thank you for your upcoming contribution to our Congress.  

You can view the programme on the Congress website.  Please find below some 

brief information regarding your Poster Display. 

Your poster will be part of a rotating collection on display throughout the duration of 

the Congress.  This collection will be viewable on several monitors that delegates 

can watch at their leisure. 

A group of judges selected by the Local Organising Committee will review the 

collection of Poster Displays and select 1st, 2nd and 3rd places which will be 

announced at the end of the Congress. 

All of the presentations and posters will be made available online to view both during 

and after the Congress – the link for this website will be provided in person at the 

Congress. 

Although the members’ presentation slots have been filled, the current geo-political 

issues around the world means that there is the risk of groups of people dropping out 

last-minute.  As such, you may wish to prepare a 3-minute talk about your poster 

should we need to put a call out for volunteers for the members’ presentations on the 

day. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and welcoming you to London next week! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The Local Organising Committee for IADMFR London 2025 

 

https://www.iadmfr2025.org/programme

